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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Mia, Riley, Kyla, Lachlan, Bradley and Lauren. 
 
Tennis Lessons 
Because we have missed tennis two weeks in a row due 
to the weather we are going to have tennis this 
Thursday as well as Friday. This will mean that students 
will need to wear their sports uniform on Thursday and 
Friday. 
 
Principal and SAM meeting 
Last Thursday Spring Terrace hosted a meeting of 
Principals and School Administration Managers 
providing a great opportunity to compare and learn 
from each other. On the day, and since, I have received 
many compliments about our school, regarding the 
grounds, resources and friendly atmosphere, not to 
mention the food. 
I would like to thank the parents, P&C and staff for the 
great job they did in organising morning tea and lunch 
and making our visitors welcome. 
 
P&C News 
At last Wednesday’s P&C meeting the Department of 
Education’s canteen policy and how it relates to Spring 
Terrace was discussed. It was decided we would 
investigate some ideas on how we can continue to 
encourage healthy amongst our students. 
 
Pie Warmer 
Being winter we will now turn the pie warmer on if 
students wish to bring in something that needs be heat. 
Please ensure that food for the pie warmer comes 
wrapped in foil with the students name written on it 
with a marker. 

 
OSSA Spectacular Practice 
Tomorrow Mrs Marriet will be at Spring Terrace to help 
us begin learning our dances for the OSSA Spectacular. 
We will have an infants item and a primary item which 
will include all of our students. 
Students who were selected for Dance, Drama and 
Choir will have practices for these over the next two 
weeks on the following days; 
Dance- Tuesday 16th June 
Drama- Wednesday 17th June 
Choir- Tuesday 23rd June 
 
Cadia Envirosmart Grant 
 Tomorrow a representative from Cadia will visit Spring 
Terrace to present a cheque for $500 dollars to assist in 
in continuing and expanding our kitchen garden 
program. 
 
Jeans for Genes Day & Australia’s Biggest 
Morning Tea 
 
On Friday we held our 
Biggest Morning Tea and Jeans for Genes 
Day. As well as appreciating that it is a great thing to 
help others less fortunate than ourselves the students 
enjoy participating in such events and seeing parents 
and community members in our school. 
Thank you to the parents who provided cakes etc and 
for assisting in running this event on the day. Thanks to 
Rose for her organisation and making it happen. 
 
A Big Thank you to all the staff and students for your 
kindness and for my 
beautiful flowers.  
Thank you so much. 
Tracy Wadwell 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2, 2015 
Assembly: this week on Thursday 11 June at 2:45pm 
Book Club Orders to Mrs Costa: Thursday 11 June 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     Canteen: Lis  this Friday 12 June 2015     


